
Senior Grading Timelines and Expectations 

This is Principal Matt Brown calling with some important updates on grading timelines and 

expectations for the remainder of the school year for our senior class…… 

As we move into the final phase of online learning for the 19-20 school year, please continue to 

encourage your student to interact with their instructors and complete assignments on a daily basis. 

Instructors will continue to record grades categorically in Progress Book as submitted or as zero/missing 

upon their due date for all students following the timelines I am about to announce.  

SENIORS 

Last day instructors will assign new assignments will be                                         Friday, May 8, 2020 

Extra Help/Assignment Makeup Sessions will occur the week of                           May 11 – 15, 2020 

(focused efforts will be on providing extra help in completing missing 

assignments)                                            

Student/Parent Meetings will occur on an as needed basis                                   May 11 – 15, 2020 

*These will be held virtually by computer or phone on an as needed basis for any students in danger of not 

graduating in the class of 2020.  A school official will be in touch with you if a meeting is needed for your 

student. 

Final Senior Grades will be determined on                                                            Friday May 15, 2020 

Stay tuned for updates on other end of the year activities and responsibilities throughout the month of 

May!  Any questions can be directed to me at the career center by calling 330-669-7000 ext 1024.  

Hang in there Seniors!  We will get you to graduation!!  We miss you!! 
 

 

 


